
Home Contacts Email

Messages Pending Messages RSS In Feeds Surveys Autoresponders Image Library

Social
NEW

Reports

UpgradeHelp

Learn More about MessageBuilder

 

Create an Email Message

From address: Hanover Conservancy <info@hanoverconservancy.org>

Email subject: HanoverConservancy June 2012

Message name:

message #7 2012

(Not displayed to your contacts)

June 2012
 

ALDO LEOPOLD
on June...

 
"In the fresh of the morning,
when a hundred whitethroats
had forgotten it would ever
again be anything but sweet
and cool, I climbed down the
dewy bank and stepped into
the Alder Fork. A trout was
rising just upstream. I paid

out some line...and laid down
a spent gnat exactly a foot

above his last swirl. He took
it with one great gulp, and

shortly I could hear him
kicking in the bed of wet

alder leaves at the bottom of
the creel.

 
"I sit in happy meditation on
my rock, pondering upon the
ways of trout and men. How
like fish we are: ready, nay

eager to seize upon whatever
new thing some wind of

circumstance shakes down
upon the river of time! And

how we rue our haste,
finding the gilded morsel to
contain a hook. Even so, I

think there is some virtue in
eagerness... how utterly dull

would be a wholly prudent
man, or trout, or world!"

 
A Sand County Almanac

More on Aldo Leopold

New Trail Open at Greensboro
Ridge - Now It Needs a Name!

Come explore the new trail at our Greensboro Ridge Natural Area,
thanks to energetic volunteers from Hypertherm and other friends.
Even ferocious weather on Upper Valley Trails Day didn't dampen
enthusiasm for completing the path. Thanks also to generous friends
and neighbors for supporting the effort, and the Upper Valley Trails
Alliance for expert help in laying out a sustainable route. This project
was successfully piloted on an intriguing new website, Clean Water
Future. 
 

Help us name the trail! What best reflects the natural features to
discover on this new path? We've posted some ideas here (along with a
map), and invite yours.
 

Back in Time on
Tunis Brook
Sunday, June 10, 1-4 pm
Join us for our final trip of the season,
to the wild northeast corner of
Hanover. We'll visit the lovingly
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We appreciate your
support!

 
 

restored Tunis Schoolhouse and two
historic burying grounds in this once
bustling corner of town, before hiking to the site of an early sawmill on
beautiful Tunis Brook. Co-sponsored with the Hanover Historical
Society. Click here for important details on this trip.
Hanover Conservancy trips are free and open to the public. No
registration required. No dogs, please. To receive invitations to our
trips, become a Conservancy member.
 

Spring Renewal
It's spring - time to renew your membership or consider joining the
Hanover Conservancy. Click on the button at left, or use the address
below to support protection of land and water in our community, our
active trips program, our many natural areas around town, and
advocacy for sensible public policy to protect the environment. We are
a private, non-profit organization and receive no taxpayer dollars from
the Town of Hanover. Thank you for your support.
 

Find us on Facebook!
Quick updates, fun photos, and links to good stuff. Visit
www.facebook.com/hanoverconservancy and become a
friend.

16 Buck Road   |   Hanover, NH 03755   |   (603) 643-3433  |   info@hanoverconservancy.org
www.hanoverconservancy.org

 

We'll put together a plain-text version for you.
To make your own, just switch the toggle to manual.  
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ALDO LEOPOLD on June...

"In the fresh of the morning, when a hundred whitethroats had forgotten it
would ever again be anything but sweet and cool, I climbed down the dewy bank
and stepped into the Alder Fork. A trout was rising just upstream. I paid out
some line...and laid down a spent gnat exactly a foot above his last swirl. He
took it with one great gulp, and shortly I could hear him kicking in the bed of
wet alder leaves at the bottom of the creel.

"I sit in happy meditation on my rock, pondering upon the ways of trout and men.
How like fish we are: ready, nay eager to seize upon whatever new thing some
wind of circumstance shakes down upon the river of time! And how we rue our
haste, finding the gilded morsel to contain a hook. Even so, I think there is
some virtue in eagerness how utterly dull would be a wholly prudent man or
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